Centennial Bass Club
03-06-2017 Minutes

Call to Order: @ 6:30 by Michael Ryel 
Guests: Anthony (AJ) Trujillo who found us online.  And Gene Rohr from DBM.
New members:  Ryan Bass and Ken Beiner were voted in.
Minutes:  Were approved.
Treasurer: Nate
· Club $4,496.59
· Cast $560.59
· FMO $3,068.48 – This is high due to proceeds that came in late.  
· HS $875.75
· Jr $2,040.42 – This was explained to be high due to the proceeds they receive from the Walleye Pot and their entry fees combined with the fact that they do not spend a lot of money.
· Conservation $750.00

TD Report: Kirk
· Permits are done
· Insurance reminder – you MUST have proof of insurance in your possession.  If you get asked to provide it and you cannot, YOU CANNOT FISH.

Team TD Report: Nate
· CBC on April 14th is one day.  The TBF will be a two day, April 14th and 15th.

Conservation: Wilson  
· Lonetree dock – continuing to sit on it until we learn more
· Lon Hagler Mossback Habitat Project – April? $2,500 so far.  JRs to hopefully donate $500.  DBM may contribute as well
· This Thursday at 1:30 the Christmas Tree launch with Loveland Fishing Club at Rivers Edge – Bass Pond – will need volunteers.
· Boyd Lake opening this weekend
· Reach out to Ryan if you can help finish the fire hose project
· Boyd lake will be featured in BASS Times for our Mossback efforts.

Activities: N/A
FMO:  Wilson 
· New Sponsors – Kenwood and Aurora Marketing.  Bobcat of the Rockies, in addition to BB prize.  $5,000 possible to BB. FRCC parking lot set up south side
CAST: Wilson 
· Sign-up sheets for volunteers.  Everything done but volunteers and government meetings about it.  Sign-up will be online.
Federation:  Nate 
· STQT funds being collected.
· Following up with State to acquire oil, etc.
JR/HS: Frank 
· Schedules are posted online.  Still some permits pending for HS.  Signup sheet passed around to see who may be interested in volunteering.
· HS members do not need to be from same high school to fish the opens, until you get to the state championship, and then they do.
CFO: Bill 
· There was a question of what to do with the excess FMO funds?  To be discussed next meeting
Website: Wilder 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Website updated with logos
· We will continue with Homestead as our host
Old Business: 
· GPS Locators – still hanging
· Logo - tabled
· Scheels Presentation – was well worth the visit.  Possibly another seminar by end of season
· Bass Pro Booth: went well
New Business:
· Scheels as new meeting room to be discussed this season.

Adjourn: @ 7:30pm

